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Head of DCB Christmas Intro 

As 2018 draws to a close I would like to take the opportunity to 

thank all of the wonderful volunteers involved in the develop-

ment of cricket in Derbyshire.  

2018 has been a successful year for the DCB and a year in which 

we have seen significant levels of investment in facilities in Der-

byshire. We have worked hard with clubs to secure over 

£400,000 worth of investment ranging from new patios & seating through to building development. 

We provided support and guidance to 57 clubs to deliver All Stars Cricket which saw a 58% increase from 

2017. Over 1500 5-8 year olds took part in the programme during the summer with over 350 girls.  

We were blessed with fantastic weather throughout the summer which no doubt contributed to a 7% in-

crease in the number of junior games played. Over 1200 fixtures were played during the summer. This 

was also the case in open age cricket with more games being played than in the previous three years.  

There are still challenges in league cricket with the number of conceded games increasing by 4% on 2017. 

There are many contributing factors, however this is something we need to support clubs to address in 

2019.  

All of the DCB team have worked incredibly hard through the year to support  the network of cricket in 

Derbyshire. We are an evolving team and I am sure as we move into 2019 with our new structure you will 

feel a greater presence and level of support.  

I am excited to see what 2019 will bring and I am confident that it will be another successful year for 

Cricket in Derbyshire.  

 

Have a great Christmas and prosperous New Year 

 

Richard Wood 

Head of Derbyshire Cricket Board  
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DCB Structure 

 

DCB has restructured its team with the aim of providing an improved level of support to clubs and other partners. 
Three Club & Community Officer roles have been created with each one responsible for the relationship and devel-
opment of an allocated number of clubs in the county. Additionally they will hold strategic county responsibility in 
other important areas, the following is a condensed version of the responsibilities they hold. 

 

James Colton covers clubs in the High Peak, Chesterfield, North East Derbyshire and parts of the Derbyshire Dales. 
James is also the lead on Chance to Shine, DCB Holiday Programme, Schools & Education (including school competi-
tions). 

 

Tom Coxhead looks after clubs in Bolsover, Amber Valley and parts of the Derbyshire Dales.  He also leads on All 
Stars, Club Competitions, Cricket World Cup and Junior Leagues.  

 

The newest member of the team is Charlie Storr who predominantly supports clubs in Derby City, Erewash and 
South Derbyshire. Charlie is also the lead officer for Women & Girls, Disability and Inclusion & Diversity. 

 

In addition each will have an involvement in supporting the Clubmark process in their respective areas. Clubs also 
have the opportunity to schedule in a 1 to 1 meeting with their club and community officer, we hope that clubs will 
take up this offer. Your officer will be in touch in the New Year to book in meetings.  



Club Cricket 

 

NatWest CricketForce 

NatWest CricketForce (NWCF) is a nationwide initiative aimed at cricket clubs. The programme is designed to bring 
clubs and local communities closer together and ensure grounds and facilities are ready for the new season. In 
2019 NWCF weekend will take place from 5th to 7th April with a focus on projects to digitize cricket clubs or improve 
catering provision: from improving your club’s internet connection or introducing faster payment systems , to cre-
ating areas for people to socialize and watch cricket on a big screen or outside over a BBQ. You could even install a 
new kitchen! 

Over the years Derbyshire clubs have supported the event in large numbers and club development manager Mick 
Glenn is hoping they will do so again. Glenn is keen to encourage clubs to take part commenting “2019 is set to be a 
huge summer of cricket and NatWest CricketForce can play a key role in helping clubs maximize opportunities. We 
would like clubs to partake in projects which are going to attract more people to 
the cricket club and ones which will create a social and welcoming environment 
for families”. 

Due to the Cricket World Cup Clubs Programme opening last month registrations 
to take part in NWCF 2019 will open in January. We will advise clubs when  

registration is open. 

Clubmark Support – DCB will be running two ECB Clubmark Workshops for all 
clubs due for re-accreditation and any clubs that are working towards gaining 
ECB Clubmark accreditation in 2019. 

We are running these workshops with the aim of providing clubs with a better 
understanding of the process, the workshops are as follows: 

Tuesday 22nd January (Duffield CC) – 7.00 to 9.00pm 

Wednesday 6th February (Morton Colliery CC) – 7.00 to 9.00pm 

Any clubs wishing to attend this workshop can book places through Mick Glenn on 07976 504276/ 01332 386600 or 
mick.glenn@dcbcricket.com. We would recommend clubs bring 2/ 3 representatives to the workshop if at all possi-
ble. 

Club Coaching Support 

Our Club Development Programme is available for clubs again this year, with Winter, Summer, Coach CPD work-
shops and schools coaching available. If you would like more information please contact 
james.colton@dcbcricket.com or follow this link http://booking.ecb.co.uk/d/5gqhn6  

 

The Derbyshire Groundsman’s Association – 2019 will see the association cele-
brate their twentieth anniversary. Their first event of the year is the AGM which 
is scheduled to take place on Thursday 24th January at Denby Cricket Club 7pm 
start. The association provides excellent support for clubs and ground staff in the 
recreational game. Current and potential members are welcome to attend the 
AGM should further information be required contact John Lindsay 
js.lindsay1@googlemail.com or 07929 281527. 
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Funding  

Opportunities  

 

Funding is usually an area of interest to cricket clubs. While obtaining funding support can be a challenge there are 
many funding opportunities that can assist clubs in achieving their goals. Here are a few of the grants that were 
highlighted at the recent DCB club support forums: 

 

Cricket World Cup Fund – the fund aims to support cricket clubs engaged in the Cricket World Cup Club Programme 
who want to enhance their facilities by improving digital capacity or catering provision. See https://
clubs.cricketworldcup.com/ for full details on how to apply for a fixed grant of £1000. 

 

Derbyshire County Council Action Grants Scheme – is offering up to 2000 grants until May 2020 to groups who are 
planning projects to benefit their communities. This opportunity is available to sports clubs see https://
www.derbyshire.gov.uk/community/lottery-funding/action-grants/action-grants.aspx  

 

Sport England Small Grants – use National Lottery funding to make awards from £300 to £10K to not for profit or-
ganisations to help more people get active. Full information is on the Sport England website at https://
www.sportengland.org/funding/small-grants/  

 

Big Lottery Awards for All – offers funding from £300 to £10K to support what matters to people and communities. 
While the fund is not to support sports it is a fund that sports clubs can access see: https://
www.biglotteryfund.org.uk/funding/programmes/national-lottery-awards-for-all-england  

 

Foundation Derbyshire – manages a wide variety of funding programmes available to community and voluntary 
groups working across Derby and Derbyshire. Details are available on their website at:http://
www.foundationderbyshire.org/who-we-are/  

 

These grant programmes offer a great opportunity for clubs to access funding support and are well worth exploring, 
please take a look. And there are other areas you can access support too, the following are worth looking at. 

You could look at contacting your local Community and Volunteering Services (CVS) they usually offer funding advice 
and may have an awareness of what is happening locally. 

Active Derbyshire - https://www.activederbyshire.org.uk/funding have a funding section which is regularly updated. 
Active Derbyshire also provide a regular newsletter – clubs can sign up to receive this. 

County Councillors have a community leadership fund details on the website at: 
https://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/council/policies-plans/community-leadership/
community-leadership-scheme.aspx  

Similarly your parish council might be able to help you – it is worth trying to devel-
op a relationship with them.  

The ECB provide an Interest Free Loan Scheme see https://www.ecb.co.uk/be-
involved/club-support/club-funding/england-wales-cricket-trust-interest-free-loan 
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Capital Funding Success  

in 2018 

 

Recent surveys linked to the playing of sport have highlighted the im-
portance of high quality playing surfaces and facilities to participants. In 
cricket we know this is particularly important in contributing to a positive 
playing experience, supporting participation and player retention. Off the 
field facilities make a difference too, changing rooms, social areas and 
ancillary equipment can all have an impact to the club and community. 

 

While historically clubs have been extremely innovative in improving 
what they have sometimes additional help is needed. Major projects are 
rarely straight forward, they can be time consuming for volunteers and 

often take longer than anticipated. Planning is key to success especially where external investment is needed, often 
a combination of club fund-raising, grants and loans are needed to ensure projects can be completed. 

 

Over the past 3 years DCB has played a major role in accessing capital funding support. Through working closely with 
clubs, ECB and other partners in excess of £450K has been secured for cricket projects in the county, a great boost to 
the game. The following projects have benefitted from  direct funding from ECB: 

Amber Valley Borough Council – Nottingham Road Sports Ground Pavilion 

Clifton Cricket Club -  New Pavilion 

Darley Abbey Cricket Club – Non-Turf Pitch and Net Cages 

Derby City Council – Non-Turf Pitches for community use 

Duffield Cricket Club – New Pavilion 

Elvaston Cricket Club – New Changing Rooms 

Etwall Cricket Club – Purchase of Ground 

Tintwistle – Two Lane net Training Facility 

 

A further two further projects have been put forward to ECB for ratification and are currently awaiting confirmation. 
In addition over twenty clubs have accessed an ECB Interest Free Loan either as match funding or additional support 
to get their project “over the line”. 

 

Club Development Manager Mick Glenn is keen to see more projects developed stating: 

“Many club facilities do not quite meet the expectations of participants and we want to help more clubs if we possi-
bly can”. “We know that improved facilities can attract more people from the community and help create a social 
welcoming club, supporting the sustainability of the clubs and game” 
 
“Over the coming months we’ll be looking to find out more about potential projects for 2020 and beyond” 
 
For guidance on Capital Funding support contact mick.glenn@dcbcricket.com  

mailto:mick.glenn@dcbcricket.com


 

Schools Cricket 

 

Chance to Shine  

This year we have delivered to 7228 children in schools through the Chance to Shine programme. These children 

either received 6 weeks of coaching or an afternoon of activity from our coaches. We also ran 6 KS1 festivals in dis-

tricts to encourage more participants in All Stars Cricket with over 1000 children taking part . 

For the 2018-19 academic year all of our delivery will be 

aimed at KS1 students to encourage further transition 

to All Stars Centres. We are also running 12 festivals to 

ensure we increase the number of children we engage 

with. Over 100 teachers registered for the free teacher 

resources produced by Chance to Shine to upskill teach-

ers delivery in their own lessons. 

For  more information about Chance to Shine please 
contact james.colton@dcbcricket.com  
 

Special School Delivery  

Disability cricket in Derbyshire continued to grow in 2018 with the DCB working closely with The Lord’s Taverners. 

We expanded our programme to work with around 150 special needs children from 15 schools giving them access 

to a different form of physical activity. We successfully ran the joint most Table Cricket Competitions in the Country 

with 3 regional competitions that fed into the East Midlands Competition which was hosted at Derbyshire CCC. In 

2019 we will continue to try and give more children with disabilities access to Cricket and we 

plan to work with 21 Schools by February 2019. We will again run 3 Competitions in early Feb-

ruary and are hopeful of getting record attendances. We will also run some Young Leaders 

training for Special Schools in the New Year to assist at our Table Cricket Competitions. These 

will be aimed at provided the children and young adults with not 

only umpiring and scoring skills but key social and communication 

skills.  

School Competition 

The 2018-19 academic year will see the rebranding of school 
competitions to help with the promotion of the Cricket World 
Cup that is happening in England during the summer. All Districts 
have been given a Country that they will represent at the Schools 
Final.  
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Women & Girls Cricket 

 

2018 Recap 

Recreational Women and Girls cricket contin-

ued to thrive in 2018. Derbyshire ran a com-

prehensive indoor offer for a variety of differ-

ent age groups to maintain their interest in the 

game, as well as prepare them for the outdoor 

season. During the summer the DCB ran 8 suc-

cessful Women’s Softball Festivals! 

The Softball Festivals attracted over 400 women and girls to the game across the county, some of whom played in 

2017 but many who had their very first cricket experience and were new to the game. A huge thank you to our host 

clubs Elvaston, Duffield, Langley Mill, Clifton, Darley Dale, Belper Amateurs, Belper Meadows and St Anselms School, 

we couldn’t run these festivals without you! Hopefully you will all be able to host a festival again in 2019…. 

What is happening in 2019? 

Women and Girls recreational cricket is set to grow in a huge way in 2019. We have an extensive winter offer which 

will include a variety of Indoor Softball opportunities for Women, U15’s and U11’s. Then in the summer we aim to in-

crease the variety of different types of softball cricket opportunities available. This will include Women’s festivals and, 

for the first time, leagues, in addition to U9 and U11 girls softball festivals. 

Women and Girls Indoor 2019 

First of all, the Women’s Winter World Cup, this will be a competitive indoor league at Willows Sports Centre on Sun-

days in January and February. This was advertised in the autumn and the 6 teams that have entered are Duffield, 

Belper Meadows, Belper Amateurs, South Derbyshire, Long Eaton and Ilkeston Rutland. The winner of this league will 

qualify for the regional finals day at Loughborough University. Good luck to all the teams! 

Following the Women’s Winter World Cup there will be four U15’s and two U11’s softball festivals which will all run on 

Sunday afternoons, also at Willows Sports Centre.  

The dates for the U15 festivals are:  

10th Feb – 12:30-15:30 
17th Feb – 12:30-15:30      
3rd March – 12:30-15:30 
10th March – 12:30-15:30 
 

The U11’s Festival dates are: 

31st March – 12:30-15:30 
7th April – 12:30-15:30 
If you wish to register a team for any of the above, contact 

charlie.storr@dcbcricket.com  

mailto:charlie.storr@dcbcricket.com


Women & Girls  

Summer 2019 

 

Women and Girls Outdoor 2019 

In 2019 we will be moving away from a singular Women’s Festival focus to deliver a combination of programmes 

which meet the needs of players new and previous. Our aim is to deliver: 

Women’s Softball festivals – DCB are aiming to deliver 8 festivals 
for 2019, these festivals will be focused on attracting new play-
ers, providing them with a fun first experience playing cricket as 
well as providing an attractive offer to those who can’t commit 
to playing regular cricket. 

Women’s Softball leagues – DCB are aiming to run two leagues 
and to have at least 4 teams in each one. The format will consist 
of a cluster of clubs playing a number of round robin festivals 
against each other in a competitive manner. These leagues are 
aimed to meet the needs of women’s teams / players who are 
keen to play more regular, competitive cricket. 

U9 and U11 Softball festivals – These will be aimed at All Star 
Cricket girls and those who can’t easily access club cricket. The festi-
vals will be focused around participation and fun and are designed 
to be the ‘next step’ after All Stars. DCB aim to run four U9 festivals 
and two U11 festivals, with as many teams as possible at each one! 
 

None of the above outdoor Women’s Softball offers have been allo-

cated venues at this stage. If ANY CLUB wishes to host any of the 

above festivals or leagues, would like to enter a team or just require 

more info… please contact charlie.storr@dcbcricket.com  
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All Stars Cricket 

 

2018 was an excellent year for All Stars Cricket with even more success stories in 

Derbyshire. 57 Derbyshire Centres had an amazing time running the programme 

which introduced 1535 children aged 5-8 to the game of Cricket. We had 15 new 

centres join the programme in 2018 and they all ran with good numbers. It was bril-

liant to see all the willing volunteers giving their time to help spread enjoyment dur-

ing a lovely warm summer, Cricket would be a worse place without you! 

One of the major successes from 2018 was at Youlgrave Cricket Club where 15 chil-

dren from the local village took part in the programme, not bad for a rural Derby-

shire Dales Club that previously had no juniors at all! The Club hope that this can be the start of something special 

at one of the most picturesque grounds In the County.    

At the other end of the spectrum we also had Clubs with huge numbers of participants. Coal Aston CC, Clowne 

Town CC, Etwall CC, Hartshorne CC, Ilkeston Rutland CC, Mickleover CC, Mel-

bourne CC, Spondon CC and Quarndon CC all had over 40 children take part with 

Duffield CC achieving the remarkable feet of 100 children for the 2nd year run-

ning!  

Congratulations must also go to Ilkeston Rutland CC who were voted as our All 

Stars Cricket Club of the year for 2018. Well done to Charlotte and the team of 

volunteers for making your centre so special.   

As part of the programme 400 children had the opportunity to be the Guard of 

Honour at Derbyshire CCC T20 games with a further 150 taking part in activities 

at the England men and women’s internationals at Trent Bridge. There was a discounted junior falcon’s member-

ship for £5 for All Stars in Derbyshire and Staffordshire and 1000 free tickets were handed out to All Stars and par-

ents for the Derbyshire vs Worcestershire T20 game. Twinkle the Mascot made appearances at 25 Centres through-

out the summer to give the kids lots of High 5’s. We also ran some activity with Kia Super League side Loughbor-

ough Lightning who kindly gave 30 children the opportunity for an action packed day at Loughborough University 

which included cricket activities, player Q and A’s, VIP access to a game and Guard of Honour privileges.  

What’s next?  

2019 will be an incredible year with 60 centres already expressing an interest at getting involved in the programme. 

We are rolling out our centre offer to Schools with more information coming in 

January. All Stars will be linked to the Cricket World Cup in 2019 with World Cup 

challenges and tickets for participants available. We will also continue to work 

closely with Derbyshire County Cricket Club and Loughborough Lightning to offer 

even more local money can’t buy opportunities.   

If you would like more information on how your club or School can get involved 

or how you can become a volunteer Activator, then please contact 

tom.coxhead@dcbcricket.com 
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DCB Boys  

Player Pathway 

 

The Summer Programme of 2018 was again action packed 
with a lot of games and tremendous weather throughout.  

A huge thanks to all the clubs and schools who hosted our 
fixtures in 2018, Etwall , Shipley Hall , Morton Colliery, Tick-
nall , Clifton, Kilamarsh, Spondon, Charlesworth and Chis-
worth, Dove Holes, Buxton, Rolleston, Coal Aston, Glossop, 
Swarkestone, Foremarke School and Repton School.  

William Hobson of the U17 Boys Squad had a fantastic season 
scoring 436 runs at an average of 54.50 with two hundreds.  

Two players Mitchell Wagstaff and Archie Harrison played up 
a year for the U15 Boys as well as Yusuf Bin Naeem played up a year for the U13 Boys. All three players contributed 
throughout and had great seasons.  

Specialist Clinics took place for both the Boys and Girls in October, November and December for their ongoing de-
velopment in the Performance Centre delivered by the DCB Pathway Coaches 
as well as the Derbyshire County Club Staff and Players. Dave Houghton (Head 
of Cricket) delivered a batting session playing against spin bowling. Steve Kirby 
(Bowling and Assistant Coach) delivered a bowling session for both pace and 
spin bowlers and Daryn Smit (County Cricket Club Wicket-Keeper) delivered a 
wicket-keeping session looking at posture, hands and footwork. 

Honours 

Anoop Chima from the U15 Boys Squad represented the Midlands at Bunbury 
Festival for 2018. Anoop has also progressed from the Mini-Academy to join 
the Academy intake for the 2018/2019 season which is a great achievement.  

2019 

We are currently working closely with Derbyshire County Cricket Club to cre-
ate a  new pathway structure which we hope to be able to publish it in early 
2019. The aim is to develop an aligned, joined up pathway  in Derbyshire. 

We have increased the number of squads from 1 to 2 at U10 and U11 age 
group. This is in line with the ECB thinking which is to encourage and gain 
greater participation at these age groups. The DCB will have two centres at 
U10’s and U11’s during the winter. One centre in the South at Chellaston Academy and one centre in the North at 
Tibshelf Community School. During the summer the squads will come together and play intra county training 
matches, as well as County fixtures and a Festival.  

We have secured more time in the Performance Centre  allowing U13-U17 Squads to access the facilities with the 
support from the County Club Coaching and Playing Staff throughout the winter including Dave Houghton, Steve 
Kirby, Mal Loye, Jonty Norris, Matt Meyer and Fran Clarkson.  

If you have any queries regarding the Player Pathway then please contact Gareth Marshall by email at 
gareth.marshall@dcbcricket.com or by mobile 07862161010. 

 

mailto:gareth.marshall@dcbcricket.com


DCB Women & Girls 

 Player Pathway 

 

Firstly a huge thanks to all the clubs who hosted our fixtures in 2018, Chester-
field, Clifton, Darley Dale, Denby, Duffield, Lullington, Marehay, Morton, 
Rolleston, Spondon, Ticknall, Wirksworth. 
 
The Senior Women became champions of their T20 League in 2018, this sees 
them returning to Division 2 for 2019. However, unfortunately in the 50 over 
League, despite a strong finish to the season it didn’t save them from relega-
tion to Division 3. Highlights of the season were a magnificent 108 by Bess 
Heath against Northamptonshire and also a fine spell of bowling by Molly Dy-
tham against Northumberland of 4 wickets for 3 runs which also included a hat 
trick. 

 
Our U17 Girls finished 3rd in their League with the highlight of the season being a magnificent spell of bowling by Suzie 
Ljubojevic in a victory against Leicestershire that saw her take 5 wickets for 9 runs.  
 
The U15 Girls finished 3rd in their League in a season that started with a fine victory 
against Cumbria; a game that saw two girls, Suzie Ljubojevic and Alice Harwood, 
score their maiden county half centuries.   
 
A move by the ECB in 2018 saw a significant change to U13 Girls cricket, this was now 
Development not League Cricket and was to be played using different formats and a 
reduced pitch length of 19 yards. The Girls played a number of different formats and 
also experienced playing a game at the iconic Queens Park in Chesterfield. 
We had a really young U11 Development Team in 2018 who performed well, general-
ly against older teams. The highlight of the season was the first Derbyshire Cricket 
Board U11 Girls Festival held at Duffield CC, an event that received great feedback 
from the three other counties who attended. 
 
Honours  
Three of Senior Women players, having played all the way through the Derbyshire pathway from U11, were selected 
for KIA Super League squads in 2018, Sarah Glenn for Loughborough Lightning, Alice Dyson for Lancashire Thunder 
and Bess Heath for Yorkshire Diamonds. Subsequent to this Sarah and Bess have both been selected for the England 
Academy Development Squad. We have two of our U17 Girls who have been selected for Regional Development Cen-
tre (RDC) squads, Imogen Cooper for Yorkshire Diamonds and Lucy Yates for Loughborough Lightning. In addition Mol-
ly Dytham and Keeley Brodrick have both been selected as reserves for the Loughborough RDC squads. 

2019 
Moving forward into 2019; we have again received the highest ever number of 
nominations for the Girls pathway with good numbers at U11 and U13. With fur-
ther changes planned for the Women and Girls game it is essential that we keep 
involving more girls in the development squads at U11 and U13. 
 

Everything is in place for 2019, Winter Training, Fixtures, Coaches, support from the 
County Club and Regional Talent Manager. All we need now is a summer as good as 
2018. 
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Sponsorship  

Opportunities 

 

Help us fund Junior Cricket from just £30….. 

We currently have a wide range of sponsorship opportunities available for 2019, these range from sponsoring a 
complete boys or girls pathway, our Community programme or even the Match Balls, some examples of the pack-
ages available are provided below:  
 
Sponsor the whole Girls Player Pathway for 1, 2 or 3-years  
 
Sponsor the Community Programme for 1, 2 or 3-years  
 
Sponsor the Holiday Programme for 1, 2 or 3-years  
 
Sponsor the Match Balls for £30 a 
game.                                 
 
Match Day Sponsor for £250  
 
Fixture Booklet Advert for £125  

 
Sponsorship of single team from the Girls Player Pathway 
is also available.  
 
For further details please contact Richard Wood, Head of DCB at richard.wood@dcbcricket.com or telephone 
01332 386602 / 07841 759315 
 
We would like to thank Chevin Homes for their continued support, they will continue to be our shirt sponsor for 

the Boys Pathway during the 2019 Season.  

www.chevinhomes.com 

mailto:richard.wood@dcbcricket.com


Up and Coming Courses 

& Events 

 

Coach Education 

ECB Level 2—Young People and Adults 

Dates: 3rd Feb, 17th Feb, 3rd March 

Time: 9.00-4.00pm 

Venue: Chellaston Academy 

Cost: £300 

Booking Link:  

http://booking.ecb.co.uk/d/lbq4zk 

 

Club Welfare Officer Training 

We will be running a number of courses for Club Welfare officers in the New Year. If your club welfare officer needs 

to do a course or refresher please contact mick.glenn@dcbcricket.com  or visit www.dcbcricket.com for further 

details.  

First Aid Courses 

We will be facilitating first aid courses around the County in the New Year. Dates and venues will be confirmed and 

publicised at the beginning of January. If you need to renew your first aid please contact 

mick.glenn@dcbcricket.com or richard.wood@dcbcricket.com  

DCB Association of Cricket Officials (ACO) – Cricket needs more officials and the DCB ACO leads on recruitment and 
training in Derbyshire. Scoring and umpiring provide a great opportunity to become or stay involved in cricket and 
the association provides all the support and training that is needed. Here is what they have scheduled so far in 
2019: 

Umpires Courses  

Stage 1 starting 7th Jan 2019 (Rolleston) – 7.30 to 9.30pm for 4 weeks 

Stage 1 starting 19th Feb 2019 (Staveley CC) – 7.00 to 9.30pm for 3 weeks 

Stage 2 starting 25th Feb 2019 (Rolleston CC) - 7.30 to 9.30pm for 4 weeks 

Stage 3 on 30th & 31st March 2019 (Duffield CC) – 9.30 to 2.00pm (2 day course) 

Scoring Courses 

Club Scoring Course March 3rd, 10th & 17th (Wirksworth & Middleton CC) – 12 to 
4pm each day 

Intro to scoring March 6th (Eckington CC) – 6.30 to 9pm 

Click on this link https://www.ecb.co.uk/be-involved/officials/find-a-course to reg-
ister on a course 

Coach Support Worker 

Date: 31st March 

Time: 9.00-4.00pm 

Venue: Tibshelf School 

Cost: £55 

Booking Link:  

http://booking.ecb.co.uk/d/8bq4z4 

 

ECB Level 2—Children’s Certificate 

Dates: 10th Feb, 24th Feb, 10th March 

Time: 9.00-4.00pm 

Venue: Tibshelf School 

Cost: £300 

Booking Link: 

http://booking.ecb.co.uk/d/sbq4zd 

http://booking.ecb.co.uk/d/lbq4zk
https://www.ecb.co.uk/be-involved/officials/find-a-course
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwibn6uvsfrXAhWiLcAKHSeyAisQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Ftransparent-christmas-cliparts.html&psig=AOvVaw1HxANqt9cS_xpHuawNG_d0&ust=151282063139014
http://booking.ecb.co.uk/d/8bq4z4
http://booking.ecb.co.uk/d/sbq4zd


Up and Coming Courses 

& Events 

 

Membership at Derbyshire County Cricket Club 
 

Watch all home Derbyshire fixtures in 2019, plus a host of 
new benefits, with Club Membership, only £159 when pur-
chased before 1st February. 

 

Junior Membership, for under-16s, is again only £20, offer-
ing a great value way to watch Derbyshire next summer. 

 

Buy Membership online: http://cricket.derbyshireccc.com/
membership-2019/ 

 

 

DCB Emerging Falcons Course—Click  Here to Book 

http://cricket.derbyshireccc.com/membership-2019/
http://cricket.derbyshireccc.com/membership-2019/
http://www.dcbcricket.com/holiday-programmes/holiday-courses


Contact Us 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

@CricketDerbys 

@DerbyshireWomen 

Derbyshire Cricket Board Ltd 

Names Office  Mobile Email 

Richard Wood 01332 386602 07841 759315 richard.wood@dcbcricket.com  

Mick Glenn 01332 386600 07976 504276 mick.glenn@dcbcricket.com  

Gareth Marshall 01332 386603 07862 161010 gareth.marshall@dcbcricket.com 

James Colton 01332 386604 07540 785411 james.colton@dcbcricket.com  

Tom Coxhead 01332 386605 07530 040923 tom.coxhead@dcbcricket.com 

Charlie Storr 01332 386605 07775 001003 charlie.storr@dcbcricket.com 

Dave Moore 01332 386603 07967 112796 dave.moore@dcbcricket.com 

Mitch Adlington 01332 386604 07702 198981 mitchell.adlington@dcbcricket.com 

Tom Bailey 01332 386604 07772 571839 tom.bailey@dcbcricket.com 

Pete Boot 01332 386604 07891 884145 pete.boot@dcbcricket.com 

derbyshirecricketboard 

www.dcbcricket.com 
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